
 

 

Minutes 

University of Southern Indiana 

Administrative Senate 

Wednesday May 4, 2016 

3:00 pm 

UC 2205 

 

PRESENT:  Senate Chair, Stephanie Walden-Schwake, senate members: Larry Back, Deb Butler, Karen 

Huseman, Don McGrath, Susanne Stanley, Beth Thompson, Michelle Woodburn, and Steve Bridges.   

 

CALL TO ORDER:  Meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm.   

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: *an email will be sent to vote on the April minutes 
 

REPORTS FROM OFFICERS: 

 

Chair:  Stephanie Walden-Schwake 

 Attended a meeting called by Dr. Rochon to discuss the fall and spring faculty/staff meetings. The 

group discussed ways to involve all staff, a new format to the meeting and the potential space 

challenges. The group will be meeting again.  

 Attended two Presidents council meetings.  Andy Wright reported that enrollment still is very 

positive for fall (transfer and orientation numbers are up) but those enrolled in summer credit 

hours are slightly down. It was also reported that housing contract numbers are up.   

 End of the Year committee reports due next month. Look at the website for reports from previous 

years. 

 Will be attending the Griffin Center ribbon cutting on Friday, May 6. 

 

Vice Chair:  Larry Back 

 Attended two executive committee meetings.  

 Met with Karen Huseman and Phyllis Oeth from the Milestones Planning group. 

 

Past Chair:  Susanne Stanley 

 Attended executive committee meetings on April 11th and April 29th.  

 Met with Milestones Planning group.  

 

Secretary/Treasurer:  Debbie Clark 

 No report. 

 

REPORTS FROM LIASONS:  

 

 Steve Bridges  

 Participated in commencement. 

 A lot of construction projects taking place throughout summer, including UC West food options. 



 




